From:

To:

Manston Airport

Subject: The re-opening of Manston Airport

Date: 25 October 2021 09:13:53

Dear Sirs

Now that the Manston Green Railway Station is under construction, there is the chance to get a lot of carbon-producing lorries off our roads by airfreighting cargo to Manston Airport and then straight on to railway trucks. Surely that in itself, is a good enough reason to re-open Manston Airport.

We also need the airport for great training opportunities and of course the thousands of local people who will benefit from well paid employment at the airport. This dilly dallying has gone on too long, a decent airport in the south east is really needed, hopefully to take passengers once it is up an running as a cargo hub. Please do not delay the re-opening of this historic airport any longer, for the benefit of all. It seems a no-brainer to leave such an amazing asset – not functioning as an aiport.

Gillian Hogben -